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Comments: As somebody who has enjoyed the peace and tranquility on the trails surrounding Holland Lake, it

would be a huge loss to the Montana community to allow the tearing down and building of a huge new facility to

accommodate the desires of those who live out of state. These people do not represent what local Montanans

want. 

We want to keep Holland Lake how it is and not have dozens of new buildings, restaurants and more surrounding

the lake and ruining the views and peace this lake has to offer. 

Please do not approve this development. 


